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Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

February 16, 1998 

7:30 P.M. 
Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Susan Lienesch 

James Reppert 
J. V. Stone 
George Smith 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Peggy Whisman 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
Public Works Director Steve Weaver 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Assistant to the City Manager Kelly Fackel 

Mrs. Lienesch advised that the 1998 dues notice has been received for the National 
Organization to Insure a Sound Controlled Environment (NOISE). Council concurred that the 
City remain a member for an additional year. 

Mr. Hom outlined the training programs which members of the City Staff are attending. 

Mr. Horn advised that The Golf Club at Yankee Trace remains open on good weather 
days. 

Mayor Beals made reference to a letter received from a student at the Centerville High 
School relative to the possible establishment of a coffee shop where teenagers could gather. 
Discusson followed concerning the existence of such a center at the Washington Township Hall 
provided by the Washington Township Recreation Center. Mayor Beals will address said 
correspondence. 

Mr. Weaver reviewed the bids received for the purchase of refuse packers for the City of 
Centerville. He explained his recommendation for the purchase of a dempster packer body and 
dual steering on the units. 

~~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 
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